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Having a family heritage which goes back to the turn of the 19th century I and my 

relatives find the egregious infringement on our rights as Americans infuriating. The 

tone deafness of my representatives is appalling. When I submit my concerns a 

dismissive form letter soon explains away my reasoning and reinforces their own 

“progressive” stance. We as law abiding citizens AND those who adhere to 

constitutional protections plead with you to stop violating your oath and support the 

bedrock of productive and freedom loving citizens who pay their taxes and work to 

make a living and reject those who subvert our fundamental rights.  


